Rotary Club of Hamburg’s 16th Annual Warm the Children Program

Snowsuits.  Boots.  Warm pajamas.  These are just a few of the items families in need have the opportunity to purchase through this year’s Warm the Children program. Over 80 community volunteer shoppers are accompanying families to Walmart in Hamburg, where they are selecting new, warm, winter clothing for their youngsters. 

Qualifying families who reside in Hamburg, Angola, Blasdell, Derby, Boston, Eden, North Collins, Lake View, Brant and portions of Lackawanna and Orchard Park must be referred to Warm the Children by school and church staff.  

Rotary Club of Hamburg is in its 16th year of sponsoring Warm the Children through the Club’s Foundation. Rotary is very grateful for community support, which includes a major donation of $20,000 from the East Hill Foundation, $4000 from Ferous Manufacturing, $3,000 from the Louise K. Mokadam Family Foundation, and $2500 from Orchard Park Presbyterian Church.  As a result of kindness and generosity of donors in the community, Warm the Children has brought joyful smiles to approximately 480 youngsters this fall!

100% of all donations to Warm the Children go toward the purchase of new clothing and is fully tax-deductible.  Administrative costs are absorbed by Rotary, while Club members coordinate the program with assistance from Evans Bank and community volunteers.

Those wishing to contribute may do so by making checks payable to Warm the Children Fund and either mailing or bringing donations to Evans Bank, 5999 S. Park Avenue, Hamburg, NY 14075.  Contributions may made online at www.hamburgrotaryclub.org/SitePage/warm-the-children.





